
 

 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 

TO: CITY MANAGER DATE: 2019 May 08 

 

FROM: DIRECTOR FINANCE FILE: 
Reference: 

5820-20 
Tender #209-12/18 

 

SUBJECT: CONTRACT AWARD 

CONTRACT 209-1218 BARNET HIGHWAY MESH REPLACEMENT 

 

PURPOSE: To obtain Council approval to award a contract for the Barnet Highway mesh 

replacement. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

1.      THAT  Council approve a contract award to GeoStabilization International Inc. for 

an estimated total cost of $537,949.07 including GST in the amount of $25,616.62 

as outlined in this report. Final payment will be based on the actual quantity of 

goods and services delivered and unit prices as tendered. 

 

REPORT 
 

One tender for $537,949.07 was received by the closing time on 2019 April 17. The scope of this 

project includes the removal and replacement of the damaged mesh and existing anchors and 

rock scaling to regrade steep sections. 

 

GeoStabilization International Inc. has not previously undertaken a contract for the City; 

however, references from our consultant indicate that the contractor has the necessary equipment 

and personnel to successfully complete the work required under this contract. The Director 

Engineering concurs with the above recommendation. 

 

There is sufficient funding for this project in various operating accounts within the 2019 – 2023 

Financial Plan. 

 
 

 
Noreen Kassam, CPA, CGA 

DIRECTOR FINANCE 
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Copied to:  Director Engineering 

  City Solicitor  
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